IN REPLY REFER TO

United States Department of the Interior]  RECEIVED BY

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT N

Roswell Resource Area '&L 5]983
P.0. Drawer 1857 O.C.D

Roswell, New Mexico 88201 ARTESIA, OFFICE

July 3, 1985

Yates Petroleum Corporation
207 South 4th Street
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Gentlemen:

We have discovered in our records that your applications to drill the
following wells were approved for a one year period. Inasmuch as the
approval expired before drilling operations commenced, our approval of
the applications is hereby rescinded.

“%1 Tabosa "XP" Fed, NM-37028, Sec. 1, T. 5S., R. 20 E., 660'/N & 660'/E
#2 Mildred "XD" Federal, NM-18209, Sec. 34, T. 7 S., R. 23 E., 660'/N & 1780"'/W
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